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COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING.

' VIRGINIA POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE AND STATE UNIVERSITY,.

&ksburg, l'irginia 24061
Nuct.aAA Encturesswc Gaoep

November 2, 1982

Mr. Frank Pagano
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Licensing Branch
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: License No. R-62, Docket No. 50-124

Dear Mr. Pagano:

Enclosed is the Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University
Emergency Response Plan for the Training and Research Reactor for
your review.

If there are any questions regarding the Emergency Response Plan
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Please note that some further corrections may occur at which time
we would forward those to you for review.

Sincerely,

'

.2., .6 .N- ,

Peter D. Holian
Supervisor, Nuclear Reactor Laboratory

(703) 961-6510

PDH/smw
I cc: R. A. Teekell, ' Chairman, Safety Committee VPI&SU
! T. F- Parkinson, Director, Nuclear Reactor Laboratory
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